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Good YNorning:

Please place this email in Docket #20200181.
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ettty  Leland, Lxecutive ~qssistant to
Commissioner et Graham

Alovida JIublic Service Commission
bleland@psc.state.fl.us
(850) 415-6024




Brian Schultz

From: maialynda@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Lynda Leibowitz
<maialynda@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Friday, January 08, 2021 4:45 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Docket No. 20200181; Modernize Florida's outdated efficiency practices

Dear Commissioner Chairman Art Graham,

We all know that energy efficiency means using energy smarter. It is the quickest, cleanest, and cheapest way to meet
our energy needs while helping Floridians cut energy waste and manage power bills. Helping hard-working families make
their homes more efficient, safer, and secure also keeps energy dollars in local communities.

Yet the practices you rely upon in setting goals for the state's largest utilities haven’t been modernized in almost 30
years — and that has led to Florida’s largest power companies badly trailing leading utilities in the Southeast and across
the nation in delivering energy savings to families and businesses. Most recently, this outdated approach led to power
companies proposing goals of zero. We can do better.

As you set out to revisit the energy efficiency goal setting rules, please update the economic screening practices so they
no longer penalize efficiency measures that meaningfully reduce energy waste for homes or businesses. Isn’t the whole
idea of an efficiency program, to reduce energy use to meet demand and help customers lower power bills?

It's time to use the rulemaking process to modernize your decades-old practices and consider ways to get utilities to do
more on efficiency, in particular for low-income customers. The rule is outdated, we must get it right.

Sincerely,

Lynda Leibowitz

New Smyrna Beach, FL 32168
maialynda@yahoo.com



Brian Schultz

From: kflood23@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Kathryn Flood <kflood23
@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Friday, January 08, 2021 8:27 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Docket No. 20200181; Modernize Florida's outdated efficiency practices

Dear Commissioner Chairman Art Graham,

We all know that energy efficiency means using energy smarter. It is the quickest, cleanest, and cheapest way to meet
our energy needs while helping Floridians cut energy waste and manage power bills. Helping hard-working families make
their homes more efficient, safer, and secure also keeps energy dollars in local communities.

Yet the practices you rely upon in setting goals for the state's largest utilities haven’t been modernized in almost 30
years — and that has led to Florida’s largest power companies badly trailing leading utilities in the Southeast and across
the nation in delivering energy savings to families and businesses. Most recently, this outdated approach led to power
companies proposing goals of zero. We can do better.

As you set out to revisit the energy efficiency goal setting rules, please update the economic screening practices so they
no longer penalize efficiency measures that meaningfully reduce energy waste for homes or businesses. Isn’t the whole
idea of an efficiency program, to reduce energy use to meet demand and help customers lower power bills?

It's time to use the rulemaking process to modernize your decades-old practices and consider ways to get utilities to do
more on efficiency, in particular for low-income customers. The rule is outdated, we must get it right.

Sincerely,
Kathryn Flood
kflood23@hotmail.com



Brian Schultz

From: jayarek@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Jwff Kamp
<jayarek@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Friday, January 08, 2021 8:43 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Docket No. 20200181; Modernize Florida's outdated efficiency practices

Dear Commissioner Chairman Art Graham,

We all know that energy efficiency means using energy smarter. It is the quickest, cleanest, and cheapest way to meet
our energy needs while helping Floridians cut energy waste and manage power bills. Helping hard-working families make
their homes more efficient, safer, and secure also keeps energy dollars in local communities.

Yet the practices you rely upon in setting goals for the state's largest utilities haven’t been modernized in almost 30
years — and that has led to Florida’s largest power companies badly trailing leading utilities in the Southeast and across
the nation in delivering energy savings to families and businesses. Most recently, this outdated approach led to power
companies proposing goals of zero. We can do better.

As you set out to revisit the energy efficiency goal setting rules, please update the economic screening practices so they
no longer penalize efficiency measures that meaningfully reduce energy waste for homes or businesses. Isn’t the whole
idea of an efficiency program, to reduce energy use to meet demand and help customers lower power bills?

It's time to use the rulemaking process to modernize your decades-old practices and consider ways to get utilities to do
more on efficiency, in particular for low-income customers. The rule is outdated, we must get it right.

Sincerely,
Jwff Kamp
jayarek@gmail.com



Brian Schultz

From: peacebarry@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of George Case
<peacebarry@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Friday, January 08, 2021 9:00 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Docket No. 20200181; Modernize Florida's outdated efficiency practices

Dear Commissioner Chairman Art Graham,

We all know that energy efficiency means using energy smarter. It is the quickest, cleanest, and cheapest way to meet
our energy needs while helping Floridians cut energy waste and manage power bills. Helping hard-working families make
their homes more efficient, safer, and secure also keeps energy dollars in local communities.

Yet the practices you rely upon in setting goals for the state's largest utilities haven’t been modernized in almost 30
years — and that has led to Florida’s largest power companies badly trailing leading utilities in the Southeast and across
the nation in delivering energy savings to families and businesses. Most recently, this outdated approach led to power
companies proposing goals of zero. We can do better.

As you set out to revisit the energy efficiency goal setting rules, please update the economic screening practices so they
no longer penalize efficiency measures that meaningfully reduce energy waste for homes or businesses. Isn’t the whole
idea of an efficiency program, to reduce energy use to meet demand and help customers lower power bills?

It's time to use the rulemaking process to modernize your decades-old practices and consider ways to get utilities to do
more on efficiency, in particular for low-income customers. The rule is outdated, we must get it right.

Sincerely,

George Case

Tarpon Springs, FL 34689
peacebarry@gmail.com



Brian Schultz

From: web1@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of steven dougherty <web1
@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Friday, January 08, 2021 9:43 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Docket No. 20200181; Modernize Florida's outdated efficiency practices

Dear Commissioner Chairman Art Graham,

We all know that energy efficiency means using energy smarter. It is the quickest, cleanest, and cheapest way to meet
our energy needs while helping Floridians cut energy waste and manage power bills. Helping hard-working families make
their homes more efficient, safer, and secure also keeps energy dollars in local communities.

Yet the practices you rely upon in setting goals for the state's largest utilities haven’t been modernized in almost 30
years — and that has led to Florida’s largest power companies badly trailing leading utilities in the Southeast and across
the nation in delivering energy savings to families and businesses. Most recently, this outdated approach led to power
companies proposing goals of zero. We can do better.

As you set out to revisit the energy efficiency goal setting rules, please update the economic screening practices so they
no longer penalize efficiency measures that meaningfully reduce energy waste for homes or businesses. Isn’t the whole
idea of an efficiency program, to reduce energy use to meet demand and help customers lower power bills?

It's time to use the rulemaking process to modernize your decades-old practices and consider ways to get utilities to do
more on efficiency, in particular for low-income customers. The rule is outdated, we must get it right.

Sincerely,

steven dougherty
Dunnellon, FL 34433
webl@steved.us



Brian Schultz

From: elizabeth.watts@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Elizabeth Watts
<elizabeth.watts@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Friday, January 08, 2021 9:52 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Docket No. 20200181; Modernize Florida's outdated efficiency practices

Dear Commissioner Chairman Art Graham,

We all know that energy efficiency means using energy smarter. It is the quickest, cleanest, and cheapest way to meet
our energy needs while helping Floridians cut energy waste and manage power bills. Helping hard-working families make
their homes more efficient, safer, and secure also keeps energy dollars in local communities.

Yet the practices you rely upon in setting goals for the state's largest utilities haven’t been modernized in almost 30
years — and that has led to Florida’s largest power companies badly trailing leading utilities in the Southeast and across
the nation in delivering energy savings to families and businesses. Most recently, this outdated approach led to power
companies proposing goals of zero. We can do better.

As you set out to revisit the energy efficiency goal setting rules, please update the economic screening practices so they
no longer penalize efficiency measures that meaningfully reduce energy waste for homes or businesses. Isn’t the whole
idea of an efficiency program, to reduce energy use to meet demand and help customers lower power bills?

It's time to use the rulemaking process to modernize your decades-old practices and consider ways to get utilities to do
more on efficiency, in particular for low-income customers. The rule is outdated, we must get it right.

Sincerely,

Elizabeth Watts

Boynton Beach, FL 33435
elizabeth.watts@verizon.net



Brian Schultz

From: weissguys7@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Steven Weiss <weissguys7
@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Saturday, January 09, 2021 6:00 AM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Docket No. 20200181; Modernize Florida's outdated efficiency practices

Dear Commissioner Chairman Art Graham,

We all know that energy efficiency means using energy smarter. It is the quickest, cleanest, and cheapest way to meet
our energy needs while helping Floridians cut energy waste and manage power bills. Helping hard-working families make
their homes more efficient, safer, and secure also keeps energy dollars in local communities.

Yet the practices you rely upon in setting goals for the state's largest utilities haven’t been modernized in almost 30
years — and that has led to Florida’s largest power companies badly trailing leading utilities in the Southeast and across
the nation in delivering energy savings to families and businesses. Most recently, this outdated approach led to power
companies proposing goals of zero. We can do better.

As you set out to revisit the energy efficiency goal setting rules, please update the economic screening practices so they
no longer penalize efficiency measures that meaningfully reduce energy waste for homes or businesses. Isn’t the whole
idea of an efficiency program, to reduce energy use to meet demand and help customers lower power bills?

It's time to use the rulemaking process to modernize your decades-old practices and consider ways to get utilities to do
more on efficiency, in particular for low-income customers. The rule is outdated, we must get it right.

Sincerely,
Steven Weiss
weissguys7 @aol.com



Brian Schultz

From: jgronauer@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of John Gronauer
<jgronauer@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Saturday, January 09, 2021 7:00 AM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Docket No. 20200181; Modernize Florida's outdated efficiency practices

Dear Commissioner Chairman Art Graham,

We all know that energy efficiency means using energy smarter. It is the quickest, cleanest, and cheapest way to meet
our energy needs while helping Floridians cut energy waste and manage power bills. Helping hard-working families make
their homes more efficient, safer, and secure also keeps energy dollars in local communities.

Yet the practices you rely upon in setting goals for the state's largest utilities haven’t been modernized in almost 30
years — and that has led to Florida’s largest power companies badly trailing leading utilities in the Southeast and across
the nation in delivering energy savings to families and businesses. Most recently, this outdated approach led to power
companies proposing goals of zero. We can do better.

As you set out to revisit the energy efficiency goal setting rules, please update the economic screening practices so they
no longer penalize efficiency measures that meaningfully reduce energy waste for homes or businesses. Isn’t the whole
idea of an efficiency program, to reduce energy use to meet demand and help customers lower power bills?

It's time to use the rulemaking process to modernize your decades-old practices and consider ways to get utilities to do
more on efficiency, in particular for low-income customers. The rule is outdated, we must get it right.

Sincerely,
John Gronauer
jgronauer@ymail.com



Brian Schultz

From: emilyharris739@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Emily Harris <emilyharris739
@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Saturday, January 09, 2021 7:02 AM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Docket No. 20200181; Modernize Florida's outdated efficiency practices

Dear Commissioner Chairman Art Graham,

We all know that energy efficiency means using energy smarter. It is the quickest, cleanest, and cheapest way to meet
our energy needs while helping Floridians cut energy waste and manage power bills. Helping hard-working families make
their homes more efficient, safer, and secure also keeps energy dollars in local communities.

Yet the practices you rely upon in setting goals for the state's largest utilities haven’t been modernized in almost 30
years — and that has led to Florida’s largest power companies badly trailing leading utilities in the Southeast and across
the nation in delivering energy savings to families and businesses. Most recently, this outdated approach led to power
companies proposing goals of zero. We can do better.

As you set out to revisit the energy efficiency goal setting rules, please update the economic screening practices so they
no longer penalize efficiency measures that meaningfully reduce energy waste for homes or businesses. Isn’t the whole
idea of an efficiency program, to reduce energy use to meet demand and help customers lower power bills?

It's time to use the rulemaking process to modernize your decades-old practices and consider ways to get utilities to do
more on efficiency, in particular for low-income customers. The rule is outdated, we must get it right.

Sincerely,

Emily Harris

Brooksville, FL 34601
emilyharris739@gmail.com



Brian Schultz

From: minotman@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Mike Anderson
<minotman@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Saturday, January 09, 2021 7:38 AM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Docket No. 20200181; Modernize Florida's outdated efficiency practices

Dear Commissioner Chairman Art Graham,

We all know that energy efficiency means using energy smarter. It is the quickest, cleanest, and cheapest way to meet
our energy needs while helping Floridians cut energy waste and manage power bills. Helping hard-working families make
their homes more efficient, safer, and secure also keeps energy dollars in local communities.

Yet the practices you rely upon in setting goals for the state's largest utilities haven’t been modernized in almost 30
years — and that has led to Florida’s largest power companies badly trailing leading utilities in the Southeast and across
the nation in delivering energy savings to families and businesses. Most recently, this outdated approach led to power
companies proposing goals of zero. We can do better.

As you set out to revisit the energy efficiency goal setting rules, please update the economic screening practices so they
no longer penalize efficiency measures that meaningfully reduce energy waste for homes or businesses. Isn’t the whole
idea of an efficiency program, to reduce energy use to meet demand and help customers lower power bills?

It's time to use the rulemaking process to modernize your decades-old practices and consider ways to get utilities to do
more on efficiency, in particular for low-income customers. The rule is outdated, we must get it right.

Sincerely,

Mike Anderson
Deland, FL 32720
minotman@cfl.rr.com



Brian Schultz

From: va.calas@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Vanessa Calas
<va.calas@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Saturday, January 09, 2021 9:48 AM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Docket No. 20200181; Modernize Florida's outdated efficiency practices

Dear Commissioner Chairman Art Graham,

We all know that energy efficiency means using energy smarter. It is the quickest, cleanest, and cheapest way to meet
our energy needs while helping Floridians cut energy waste and manage power bills. Helping hard-working families make
their homes more efficient, safer, and secure also keeps energy dollars in local communities.

Yet the practices you rely upon in setting goals for the state's largest utilities haven’t been modernized in almost 30
years — and that has led to Florida’s largest power companies badly trailing leading utilities in the Southeast and across
the nation in delivering energy savings to families and businesses. Most recently, this outdated approach led to power
companies proposing goals of zero. We can do better.

As you set out to revisit the energy efficiency goal setting rules, please update the economic screening practices so they
no longer penalize efficiency measures that meaningfully reduce energy waste for homes or businesses. Isn’t the whole
idea of an efficiency program, to reduce energy use to meet demand and help customers lower power bills?

It's time to use the rulemaking process to modernize your decades-old practices and consider ways to get utilities to do
more on efficiency, in particular for low-income customers. The rule is outdated, we must get it right.

Sincerely,

Vanessa Calas

West Palm Beach, FL 33407
va.calas@gmail.com



Brian Schultz

From: scotlew@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Scott Lewis
<scotlew@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Saturday, January 09, 2021 2:02 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Docket No. 20200181; Modernize Florida's outdated efficiency practices

Dear Commissioner Chairman Art Graham,

We all know that energy efficiency means using energy smarter. It is the quickest, cleanest, and cheapest way to meet
our energy needs while helping Floridians cut energy waste and manage power bills. Helping hard-working families make
their homes more efficient, safer, and secure also keeps energy dollars in local communities.

Yet the practices you rely upon in setting goals for the state's largest utilities haven’t been modernized in almost 30
years — and that has led to Florida’s largest power companies badly trailing leading utilities in the Southeast and across
the nation in delivering energy savings to families and businesses. Most recently, this outdated approach led to power
companies proposing goals of zero. We can do better.

As you set out to revisit the energy efficiency goal setting rules, please update the economic screening practices so they
no longer penalize efficiency measures that meaningfully reduce energy waste for homes or businesses. Isn’t the whole
idea of an efficiency program, to reduce energy use to meet demand and help customers lower power bills?

It's time to use the rulemaking process to modernize your decades-old practices and consider ways to get utilities to do
more on efficiency, in particular for low-income customers. The rule is outdated, we must get it right.

Sincerely,

Scott Lewis
Hollywood, FL 33025
scotlew@aol.com



Brian Schultz

From: daire82@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of D S <daire82@everyactioncustom.com>
Sent: Saturday, January 09, 2021 4:26 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Docket No. 20200181; Modernize Florida's outdated efficiency practices

Dear Commissioner Chairman Art Graham,

We all know that energy efficiency means using energy smarter. It is the quickest, cleanest, and cheapest way to meet
our energy needs while helping Floridians cut energy waste and manage power bills. Helping hard-working families make
their homes more efficient, safer, and secure also keeps energy dollars in local communities.

Yet the practices you rely upon in setting goals for the state's largest utilities haven’t been updated in almost 30 years —
and that has led to Florida’s largest power companies badly trailing leading utilities in the Southeast and across the
nation in delivering energy savings to families and businesses. That is just unacceptable. Most recently, this outdated
approach has led to power companies proposing goals of zero. We can do so much better!

As you set out to revisit the energy-efficiency goal-setting rules, ***please update the economic screening practices so
they no longer penalize efficiency measures that meaningfully reduce energy waste for homes or businesses.*** [sn’t
the whole idea of an efficiency program to reduce energy use, meet demand and help customers lower power bills?

It's time to use the rulemaking process to modernize your decades-old practices and to update and consider ways to get
utilities to do more for efficiency, in particular for low-income customers. The rule is outdated, we must get it right.

Sincerely,

DS

Ocala, FL 34474
daire82@gmail.com



Brian Schultz

From: asgarrison@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Anita Garrison
<asgarrison@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Saturday, January 09, 2021 6:04 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Docket No. 20200181; Modernize Florida's outdated efficiency practices

Dear Commissioner Chairman Art Graham,

We all know that energy efficiency means using energy smarter. It is the quickest, cleanest, and cheapest way to meet
our energy needs while helping Floridians cut energy waste and manage power bills. Helping hard-working families make
their homes more efficient, safer, and secure also keeps energy dollars in local communities.

Yet the practices you rely upon in setting goals for the state's largest utilities haven’t been modernized in almost 30
years — and that has led to Florida’s largest power companies badly trailing leading utilities in the Southeast and across
the nation in delivering energy savings to families and businesses. Most recently, this outdated approach led to power
companies proposing goals of zero. We can do better.

As you set out to revisit the energy efficiency goal setting rules, please update the economic screening practices so they
no longer penalize efficiency measures that meaningfully reduce energy waste for homes or businesses. Isn’t the whole
idea of an efficiency program, to reduce energy use to meet demand and help customers lower power bills?

It's time to use the rulemaking process to modernize your decades-old practices and consider ways to get utilities to do
more on efficiency, in particular for low-income customers. The rule is outdated, we must get it right.

Sincerely,

Anita Garrison

Branford, FL 32008
asgarrison@windstream.net



Brian Schultz

From: nicros244@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Nicolas Rosado <nicros244
@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Saturday, January 09, 2021 6:56 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Docket No. 20200181; Modernize Florida's outdated efficiency practices

Dear Commissioner Chairman Art Graham,

We all know that energy efficiency means using energy smarter. It is the quickest, cleanest, and cheapest way to meet
our energy needs while helping Floridians cut energy waste and manage power bills. Helping hard-working families make
their homes more efficient, safer, and secure also keeps energy dollars in local communities.

Yet the practices you rely upon in setting goals for the state's largest utilities haven’t been modernized in almost 30
years — and that has led to Florida’s largest power companies badly trailing leading utilities in the Southeast and across
the nation in delivering energy savings to families and businesses. Most recently, this outdated approach led to power
companies proposing goals of zero. We can do better.

As you set out to revisit the energy efficiency goal setting rules, please update the economic screening practices so they
no longer penalize efficiency measures that meaningfully reduce energy waste for homes or businesses. Isn’t the whole
idea of an efficiency program, to reduce energy use to meet demand and help customers lower power bills?

It's time to use the rulemaking process to modernize your decades-old practices and consider ways to get utilities to do
more on efficiency, in particular for low-income customers. The rule is outdated, we must get it right.

Sincerely,

Nicolas Rosado

Fort Lauderdale, FL 33327
nicros244@gmail.com



Brian Schultz

From: katieshul@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Kathryn Shulzitski
<katieshul@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Saturday, January 09, 2021 8:54 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Docket No. 20200181; Modernize Florida's outdated efficiency practices

Dear Commissioner Chairman Art Graham,

We all know that energy efficiency means using energy smarter. It is the quickest, cleanest, and cheapest way to meet
our energy needs while helping Floridians cut energy waste and manage power bills. Helping hard-working families make
their homes more efficient, safer, and secure also keeps energy dollars in local communities.

Yet the practices you rely upon in setting goals for the state's largest utilities haven’t been modernized in almost 30
years — and that has led to Florida’s largest power companies badly trailing leading utilities in the Southeast and across
the nation in delivering energy savings to families and businesses. Most recently, this outdated approach led to power
companies proposing goals of zero. We can do better.

As you set out to revisit the energy efficiency goal setting rules, please update the economic screening practices so they
no longer penalize efficiency measures that meaningfully reduce energy waste for homes or businesses. Isn’t the whole
idea of an efficiency program, to reduce energy use to meet demand and help customers lower power bills?

It's time to use the rulemaking process to modernize your decades-old practices and consider ways to get utilities to do
more on efficiency, in particular for low-income customers. The rule is outdated, we must get it right.

Sincerely,

Kathryn Shulzitski
Miami, FL 33145
katieshul@gmail.com
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